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Changes to Sailing Instructions 
 
 
 
09 July 2017 
 
The Sailing Instructions (SIs) of the Volvo Dun Laoghaire Regatta 2017 are changed as follows: - 
 
Change No. 16 – Move of Harbour Area racing to Salthill & South Bull Areas  
 
Racing scheduled in the Harbour area on Sunday 9th June has been rescheduled as follows:- 
 
Moth Class    – Salthill Course  - 2 races, Starting sequence as Sat 8th July. 
IDRA 14     - South Bull Course – 2 races, Starting sequence after Mermaids 
Waterwags/Classic Dinghies    - Salthill Course – 2 Races, Starting sequence as Sat 8th July. 
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